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Online Home Learning Guidelines for Pupils 

 

On School Spider... 
• I will make sure all the messages I send and comments I leave on our 

homework page are polite and positive. 

• I will not upload photographs of myself onto the computer or internet 
without my parent or carer’s permission. 

• Scrapbooks or Blogs on School Spider will only be used as directed by my 
class teacher. 

 

At our class zoom meetings... 
• I will remain on mute unless my teacher asks me to unmute myself.   

• I will put my hand up if I want to speak. 

• I will have my camera on. 

• I will be sitting up showing  that I am feeling ready and positive about join-
ing in. 

• I will behave as I would in class, for example no eating or drinking  during 
the session and be dressed appropriately. 

• I will only engage in messaging when I am asked to. 

• I will not private message anyone during the session. 

• I will make sure there is nothing distracting in the background.  

 

Reward System in place... 

• Dojo Points 

• Home Learning Heroes Certificates 


